
 

                  
 
 

                              FACILITY DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

 

 
  

In January of this year, the Club purchased a storage container and had it delivered 
before the frost came out of the field. In May, we installed shelves and hooks for the many 
nets the Club has acquired over the years. 
 

The Club had a fence installed between Eastgate #2 and the parking lot and gates 
were installed at each end and will be locked to keep people from going across the field.  The 
locks will be the same as the ones Eastgate # 1 fields. We want the coaches to unlock the 
gates before each game and lock the gates after each game. 
 

The Eastgate #3 field was a disaster this year with the lack of rain. We asked that the 
two large nets be removed so that the two field can be moved in the middle so there would be 
more space for shelters and make it safer for the kids when running down the side lines. The 
City will place netting behind the nets at the forest end so the players and parent don’t have 
to enter the forested area and its unknown plants to retrieve stray balls. 
 

We have asked the City to install sprinklers on Eastgate #3 hopefully before the 
season starts.  
 

The City has asked the Club NOT to park in the driveway to the buildings, it is for  
emergencies and deliveries only. 
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